
February 11, 1

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Oshiro
2939-B Pulima Drive
Hilo, HI 96720

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Oshiro:

Ohana Dwelling Application (OD 87-8)
Robert S. Oshiro, Etal
Tax Map Key 2-5-43:12

We enclose and refer to item no. 3 on the copy of the
February 6, 1987 memorandum from the Department of Public Works.

Please submit proof of access to the subject property to this
office and the Department of Public Works on or before March 31,
1987.

Meanwhile, pending further comment from the Department of Public
Works regarding proof of access, we shall defer action on the
SUbject application until March 31, 1987.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact this
office.

Sincerely,

~--_:';;1'--_
ALBERT LONO LYMAN
Planning Director

WRY:wk

Encl.

cc: Department of Public Works
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Note:
There is no follow up letter after this acknowledgement letter in file.

Status unknown.




